
  
 

 
From: Clyde Mosier [mailto:crmosier@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2008 6:21 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: PPA 

Hi Everybody: 
 
I believe the proposed changes to the Pension Protection Act (PPA) 2006 are way over the top.  
We don’t need this level of regulation. 
 
Clyde Mosier 
 


